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I am appalled that the government is considering approving the broad use of drones nationally 

without meaningful advance notice. This is particularly aggravating since it appears the pending 

approval makes no distinction between delivering coffee or crisps and delivering medicine or data 

necessary to fighting a bush fire. Putting a noisy, congested transport system in the sky above our 

homes without fully disclosing the costs and risks of this unprecedented invasion of our privacy and 

quiet enjoyment of our residences, is unacceptable. Accordingly, I disagree with this proposal 

without reservation. 
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